
The January 2023 Maple Leaf

Administration

The date for the 2023 Annual Meeting has been set for Sunday,
March 19 at 2:00 p.m. Packets will be emailed to members prior to
the meeting. If you need a hard copy, please contact the club and let
Stephanie know.

The board is continuing to work on the invoicing system with our
accountants to streamline the process and make things simpler to
track. We ask for your patience as we roll out this new system; and if
you are able, please consider paying your dues annually.

Our committee is recruiting members who have expressed an
interest in serving on the board. If you are interested in getting
involved with helping the Club, please email or call and someone
will be in contact. And if you don’t want to serve on the board but
are looking for ways to help, please consider joining one of our
committees.

President
Brandon Burwell

GOLF

We are looking at multiple bids to see if we can get a better deal on
our rental carts. With our golf improvement fully funded, we are
looking at options to start phasing in newer equipment as more
used machines are starting to become available.

https://%24%7Bimagelink1%7D/


We will blast out information regarding committee meeting dates
after the February board meeting.
Golf Co-Chairs
Jason Wake & Aaron Harmon

POOL

The pool repairs have been put on hold until spring, but we are
working with our contractors to put the next steps in place and will
share information as it becomes available. 
              
Pool Co-Chairs
Kristen Jackson & Emily Brunnelson

HOUSE & GROUNDS

We will have some minimal increases in the bar to keep in line with
our increased operating costs. Stephanie is working to keep our
prices below the local average, and we will continue to host specials
and happy hour events. We are currently looking for a new cleaning
person.

House and Grounds Chair
Greg Carter

SOCIAL

Thanks to everyone that came out to our December events!
Breakfast with Santa was a big hit and a special thanks to Mallory
Miller for helping the big guy out. Kids had a blast. We had a great
turnout at the Tom and Jerry party with around 100 members and
guests gathering for some Holiday cheer.

We had a great turnout for New Year’s Eve as the bar did over $1600.
Board wants to thank Stephanie and Greg for decorating and setting
up the Karoake.



The good times continued at the Chili Cookoff when Stephanie and
Kathy Bukowy were declared co-winners of the 2023 Chili Cookoff
after not one, but two votes wound up deadlocked!

Please call to get your table reserved for Comedy Night on Saturday,
Feb. 4. Doors open at 6:30 with Vince Morse headlining at 8pm.
Andrew Almasi will serve as master of ceremonies and perhaps
share a story or two of his own.
Join the board as we welcome Jared Ekstrand to the social
committee. Bear was nominated and unanimously approved to
complete the term of Mike Mercer who resigned from the board at
the end of the year due to work conflicts and the board unanimously
welcomed Jared. 

Social Chair
Tom Conklin ﻿
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